To: Stephen Boyle Subject: Re: GooseBuster

Dear Stephen,

This is just to give you some interim feedback on our Goose Buster. As suggested by you we intalled the unit on the island green where we had most of our problems, a operator manned the unit for about two weeks now and the result seems to be fantastic. We are now going into a period where we will leave the unit on its own but I feel confident that we have won the battle.

Our local golf professional K S who runs our pro shop under the name S Golf are very interested to market your product in South Africa. He will be contacting you shortly in this regard. He is a very prominent local club professional and won the award for best club proffessional in the country last year. He is at present handling some inquiries about our Goose Buster unit from neighbouring clubs. I believe you will do good bussiness together should you be able to get together.

Thanks again for your assistance. I will keep you posted.

Kind regards, F Du P (Chairman Grounds Committee, Country Club)